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Heller Statement on Nevada’s Unemployment Rate

(Washington, DC) - Today U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the June unemployment numbers.  

“The latest unemployment numbers for Nevada are very disheartening.  While Nevadans continue to struggle to make ends meet, Congress is currently scheduled for a six week break over August and September.  Speaker Pelosi and the Democratic leadership should reconsider taking time off until Congress finally passes an economic measure that gets Americans back to work.  Instead of trying to convince the American public that the stimulus is working, Congress should actually turn its attention to bipartisan policies that will lead to economic recovery,” said Heller.      

On July 1, 2010, Heller voted in support of the Restoration of Emergency Unemployment Compensation Act (H.R. 5618), which would extend unemployment compensation through November of this year.  This bill is currently pending in the Senate.  
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